THE SULPHUR INSTITUTE

INCORPORATED IN THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA WITH LIMITED LIABILITY
LYNWOOD HOUSE, 24-32 KILBURN HIGH ROAD LONDON NWé6 5UJ

TELEPHONE: QI-328 2284 /5 CADLES ' SULFURIN LONDON NWE TELEX 24224 REF. 1038

PRESIDENT: DR. AUSSELL COLEMAN

6th January 1977

Dr. G.P. Petrossian

375082 Yerevan - 82

P.0.B. 33

Resgarch Institute of Soil Science
and Agrochemistry

J,5.5.R.

Dear Or. Petrossian,

I apologize for thanking you so late for your kind letter of
22nd September and the interesting publications enclosed. I
was most impréssad by the size of the treatment described.

I am convinced as well that the disposal of waste products
for agricultural development is extremely desirable, and

your success in this field is of great interest. I would be
happy to discuss with you problems like the modification of
drainage water during leaching, and the durability of this
treatment.

We are publishing a guarterly bulletin called the Sulphur
Institute Journal reviewing various aspects of sulphur
products uses, which is sent to most research centres and
industrial laboratories interested in sulphur. An article
from this <journal on 5 amendments is enclosed for your
attention. Would you accept a reprint of your leaflet
"saline soils retreat" in this publication?

We are planning an international meeting on S in agriculture
to be held in Spain (Sewville) in 1878, which will be partly
concerned with soil reclamation by sulphur containing products,

A formal invitation will be sent to you in due time.

Thanking you in advance for you answer, I send you my best
wishes for the New Year.

Yours sincerely, —
i

AL
Alain Perrot

Technical Inf ationdOfficer
pj : SIJ article on S amendments
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